
 

Interoffice Memorandum 
 

 

To:   Clayton Wein 
From:  Rob Zuber      RDZ 
Date:  October 4, 2019 
 
Subject: Deserado TR72 SEDCAD and water quality compliance review, Third Adequacy 
 
 
I have reviewed the adequacy response from Blue Mountain Energy (received October 4, 2019).  
The operator has addressed all of my concerns for the design related to this TR.   
 
As we discussed, verifying that the spillways and riprap channels are functioning will be ongoing 
inspection items as these structures are built.  
 
 
 


